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Dear Class of 2011, 

 We hope this letter finds you all doing well and staying safe.  Some time has passed since our 
last communication. Believe it or not, our ten year BIG BASH reunion is here! With these strange 
times, we are starting the process and conversations early. Please see the updated Class of 2011 Big 
Bash Committee. If you are interested in serving on the committee, please let us know – we would love 
to include more guys.  Right now, Big Bash is being planned for an in-person event. Finally something 
to look forward to! 
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Steve Maynard TKE 
Dirk Garriot  TKE 
Adam Phipps TKE 
  


